& Hard Rock Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc.

P.O. Box 37
Salida, Colorado 81201
Phone 719-539-2222

RECEIVED

MAY 09 2017

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
MINING AND SAFETY

May 4, 2017

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Grand Junction Field Office

101 South 3™ Street, Room 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Mr. Czapla,

This letter is in reference to the site inspection that you conducted at the Buena Vista Pit M-1977-196 on
April 18", 2017. You sited a possible violation stating that we had provided an annual report indicating
no mining had occurred since December of 2011. That information was in error. We have sold
aggregate from the site in the past few months and intend to continue to sell aggregate as we continue
reclamation of the site. We will also be cleaning the site once our CDOT job is completed.

| would ask that you accept this letter as a response to your inspection and associated corrective action
item. If there is anything further | need to do in order to address this issue or anything else with the
April 18" inspection, please feel free to contact me at 719-275-3264.

Sincerely,

ief of Operations

Equal Opportunity Employer



